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MEMORANDUM

TO: Behavioral Health Providers
FROM: Frank E. Shelp, M.D., M.P.H., Commissioner

SUBJECT: Child and Adolescent Fee for Service Provider Applications

The Department of Behavioral Health and Developmental Disabilities (DBHDD) has historically
reviewed and approved Child and Adolescent Applications (C&A) for both state funded Fee for
Service and Medicaid reimbursements. The DBHDD will no longer accept unsolicited provider
applications for C&A state funded Fee for Service reimbursements. The Office of Provider
Network Management will only review provider applications for C&A Medicaid reimbursable
services. This includes both C&A CORE and Intensive Family Intervention services and impacts
both new providers and existing providers requesting expansion of state funded Fee for Service
reimbursements.

Any questions regarding your application must be submitted via email to the following email
address: mhddad-serviceapps @dhr.state.ga.us
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